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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Tuesday,	January	17	
PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	PM	

	
Thursday,	January	19	

Skate	Night	
	

Monday,	January	23	
Conference	Sign	Up	form	due	

	
Wednesday,	January	25	

Report	Cards	go	home	with	
students	

	
Friday,	January	27	

NO	SCHOOL	
	

Monday,	February	13	
Jump	Rope	for	Heart	

	
Tuesday,	February	14	
Valentine’s	Day	Parties	
(classroom	teachers	will	

determine	the	time	of	the	party)	
	

Friday,	February	17	
NO	SCHOOL	

	
Thursday,	February	23	

11:30	Dismissal	
	

Parent-Teacher	Conferences	
12:30	PM	–	8:00	PM	

	
	

A healthy, accessible playground for ALL of our students! 
 
Our PTO, families, staff, and community have worked very 
hard  on fundraising efforts and installation of an amazing 
playground for our Spring Road students.  We would like 
to make our playground even better by making it 
accessible to all students.  Our dream is to install 
playground equipment that is accessible by ALL of our 
students as well as poured, flat surface to replace the pea 
gravel.  With your help, our school has a chance to win 
up to $30,000 for our playground.  Please click on the 
following link to vote in support of our school’s 
playground.  All you need is an email address (initial entry 
will require the completion of a simply entry form).  Vote 
daily starting today until March 24. 
 

Access the healthy playground sweepstakes by either 
clicking the link below or typing in the full website address 
(2nd link labeled “full link”) 
TogetherCounts.com Healthy Playground Makeover 
 

(full link) http://www.togethercounts.com/at-school/win-
for-your-
school/sweepstakes?utm_source=DiscoveryEducation.com&utm_m
edium=email&utm_content=Dec16HPMS 
 

Please share this link with family, friends, and colleagues!  
Thank you in advance for your continued, daily support! 



	
	
	

	

Parent – Teacher Conferences 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are in late February.  Conference Sign 
Up was sent home with students today (Friday, 1/13/17).  Please 
return your conference sign up sheet by January 23. 

Classroom Composites 
 

Class composites went home with students today, Friday 1/13. 

Educational Assistant Substitutes Needed 
 

The Neenah Joint School District is looking for qualified educational 
assistant substitutes. If you are interested in providing support services on 
an as-needed basis, please apply via the WECAN website at 
https://services.education.wisc.edu/wecan/   If you have any questions, 
please contact Janet Linke at 920-751-6800, ext. 10109 or 
jlinke@neenah.k12.wi.us.	

Inclement Weather 
 

In the case of inclement weather an announcement about school 
cancellations or delays will be sent via text message and e-mail to all 
parents and staff members through the District's messaging service. An 
announcement will also be posted on the District website 
(www.neenah.k12.wi.us), Facebook page (Neenah Joint School District) 
and Twitter feed (@NeenahSchools). 
 

The following television stations will be contacted to broadcast any school 
closing announcements: WBAY TV-2, WFRV TV-5, WLUK TV-11 and WGBA 
TV-26. The following radio stations will also be contacted: WNAM AM-
1280, WOSH AM-1490, WHBY AM-1150, WIXX FM-101.1, WPKR FM-99.5, 
WAPL FM-105.7, WVBO FM-103.9 and WEMI FM-91.9. A decision to close 
or delay school will be made as soon as possible to help families make 
arrangements. 
 

Messages will only be sent in case of a cancellation or delay. The District 
will not send messages when school is open. 
 

As always, parents may choose to keep their child(ren) home from school 
in case of extreme cold or hazardous conditions. 


